
THIS WEEK    
THE CALENDAR AT A GLANCE 

WELCOME!  We’re glad you’re here and have decided to join us today!  

 

Next Sunday our LW congregation will be celebrating the Lord’s Supper.  This 
week as we personally consider, “Am I ready to take the Lord’s Supper in 
faith” there are questions that are important for each of us to answer: 

 Have I confessed my sin to God and do I trust Jesus as the only One who 
can save me from it? 

 Am I eager to obey Jesus and let Him be my Lord? 

 Have I sought forgiveness and reconciliation from those I have wronged? 

 Have I forgiven and reconciled with those who have wronged me? 
 

TODAY’S TEACHER:  Pastor Garry Nyenhuis 

SERMON TOPIC:    Theodicy 

SCRIPTURES: Jude 24-25 Matthew 13:24-30 Romans 7:24-25, 11:33-36 

SERMON SERIES:  “Questions” - the current sermon series is based on      
questions relating to areas of faith, the church, or religion that have 
been submitted by the LW family.   

 Is God willing to prevent evil, but not able? Then how can he be 
omnipotent? 

 Or then is he able to prevent evil, but not willing? Wouldn't that 
make him malevolent? 

 If he is both able and willing to prevent evil then why is there so 
much evil in the world? 

 If he is neither able nor willing to prevent evil, then why call him 
God?  

NOTES: 
 

 

  

Sun, June 25   9:30am    Coffee Shoppe  
 10:00am    Worship   
 

Mon, June 26   6:00pm   Combined LifeJacket meeting (OC) 

 

Wed, June 28 7:00pm    Men’s Bible Study (SH) 

GET INVOLVED OUR FAMILY                                                                                                     

 WHAT YOU SHOULD KNOW ABOUT OUR LOCAL BODY 

The Bierman family is grateful that 8-month old Colby is on the mend after being 
diagnosed with croup and viral pneumonia.   Prayers for weight gain and       
complete healing would be much appreciated. 
 

Please remember Rudy and Shirley Folkerts as they participate in Sea to Sea--     
a Bicycling Ministry to Fight Poverty.  They hope to cycle for the next eight 
weeks.   Pray for Sea to Sea and the people who will receive help through 
it.  Follow the journey at www.bentontheroad.blogspot.com.   
 

Give thanks to God that Jenness Wolgen's dad, Dennis Eekhoff, has had         
successful surgery to remove melanoma.  The surgeon believes he was able to 
get all of the melanoma and also removed two lymph nodes;  pray for good test 
results.                                       The Wolgen family attends the Sheldon Campus  
 

Jaska Dwadi, one of the missionaries who spoke at Living Water several months 
ago, is asking for prayers after learning of a need for eye surgery. 
 
 

Today we welcome Eric Geels into the LW family by transfer of membership. 
 

This week, please submit worship folder announcements by 12:00 noon on 
Wednesday, June 28 to secretary@livingwateroc.com 

   INFANTS 

NURSERY: Nursery is available throughout the service for newborns thru 2 years 

The nursery is located near the Welcome Center in the front lobby area. 

.  

 ADULTS/FAMILIES 

COMMUNITY GROUPS: Small groups of people who enjoy staying connected 

to each other by discussing life, studying scripture, playing, eating,  serving, and 
investing in one another. Contact Brittany Foreman 
dan_brittanyforeman@yahoo.com 

 

7-4-3 GROUPS: Groups of about 7 people gathering for a meal 4 times over  

a 3 month period. Contact Brittany Foreman - dan_brittanyforeman@yahoo.com 

 
 

CLASSES WILL RESUME IN THE FALL FOR THE FOLLOWING: 

   CHILDREN 

LITTLE TREASURES: Sunday school for 3 & 4 year olds; meets during the       

worship service 

JAM: TK-5th grade. Jesus And Me meets following the Sunday morning service  

   YOUTH 

WAVE: 6th-8th grade. Meets following the Sunday morning service in upstairs 

classroom (OC) 

OVERFLOW: 9th-12th grade. Meets from 7:00-8:30pm on Wednesday (OC) 

GEMS:  Girls 3rd-8th grade.  Meets from 6:45-8:30pm @ Immanuel CRC (OC) 

Wednesday evenings 2x a month   

CADETS:  Boys 4th-8th grade.  Meets from 6:50-8:50pm @ Calvary CRC (OC) 

Wednesday evenings 2x a month    
 

THE CALENDAR BEYOND THIS WEEK 

 

OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

CONTACT ONE OF THESE MINISTRY TEAM LEADERS 

AUDIO & VISUAL TEAM: David Smit - media@livingwateroc.com 

COOKIE MINISTRY: Marilyn Bolkema - bolkemam@gmail.com 

FACILITIES:  Mike Noteboom - m-noteboomelectric@c-i-service.com  

GRACE TEAMS: Amy Vande Vegte - gavv7@outlook.com 

GREETERS & COFFEE SHOPPE: Ronda Noteboom - rondajn@hotmail.com 

NURSERY: Kelly Schmidt - kellyschmidt1@gmail.com 

PRAYER MINISTRY: Kim Groeneweg - skgroen@yahoo.com  

WORSHIP TEAMS: Marta Vander Top - worship@livingwateroc.com 

 

June 30-July 7 - Donna will be out of the office. Please contact Sandie Van’t Hof 
sandie@vbandvv.com during that time with any worship folder announcements. 
 
 

BBX is coming to a neighborhood near you!  BBX (Vacation Bible School) will be 
happening all around Orange City July 17-19.  We are still in need of volunteers 
to help with BBX.  If you have completed 5th Grade or older, and would like to 
help with BBX, please contact Sarah Kuiper at dskuip@yahoo.com.  
Orientation for all BBX volunteers will be on Sunday, July 9 at 3:30pm at OC First 
Reformed Church.  You will receive all of your materials there. 
If you still have donation tickets, please bring your donations into church by July 
9. 
 
 

Be sure to check out Living Water’s new website at www.forallwhothirst.com  
for calendar events and more!  Audio version of the OC sermons can be heard by 
going to www.forallwhothirst.com/sermons 


